
 

 

29/3-12/4: Easter holidays  
 
16/4: Special visit from the Mayor of St Albans  
 
19/4: Y3/Y4 Swimming lessons begin 
 
26/4: Y5/6 Sharing assembly 
 
24/4: Y2/Y3 Water safety visit from police 
 
29/4: GoConstruct K'Nex Challenge Y4/5/6 
 
6/5: May bank holiday– school closed 
 
8/5: Class photos  
 
10/5: Y3 Sharing assembly 
 
13/5: KS2 SATS week 
 
20/5: Perform ‘Fairytales and Fables’ work-
shops for EYFS & KS1 
 
24/5: Y2 Sharing assembly 
 
27/5-31/5: Half term 
 
6/6: NSPCC Workshops 
 
20/6: Perform ‘Olympic’ Workshops 
 
21/6: Sports Day 
 
24/6: INSET Day—school closed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 28th March 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It is hard to believe we are already at the end of another 

busy and eventful term. What a wonderful way to end the 

term with our lovely Easter service at Holy Trinity Church. 

Thank you to those of you who were able to join us. 

Last night, I had the honour of watching our choir perform 

at the Alban Arena.  They were absolutely fantastic and 

made us all proud!  A huge thank you to Mrs Duxbury and 

Mrs Tominey for all their hard work and to our parents for 

helping us with rehearsal drop off and collections! 

 

 

 

 

Remember to make a note of key dates as next term prom-

ises to be just as eventful.  I hope you all have a wonderful 

Easter break and I look forward to seeing you all on                    

Tuesday 16th April. 

Monique Gregory 

Headteacher 



Year 1 
This week we have been busy preparing for Easter - practising our songs for the Easter service as well as 
making our lovely Easter cards. The children have worked very carefully on their designs.  

 

Our Curriculum in Action 
EYFS 
What a wonderful half term Acorns and Saplings have had! In RE this half term, the children have been 
so busy exploring the question ‘Why do some Christians put a cross in a garden at Easter?’ They have ex-
plored and created a beautiful display showing the events of Holy Week, acted out the story of Palm Sun-
day, discovered why hot cross buns might help some people remember what happened on Good Friday 
and created a garden to tell the miracle of Easter Sunday. The children even made their own crosses us-
ing branches they found outside. The work the children have created has been fantastic, well done EYFS! 
  

Year 2 
Y2 went on a fantastic trip to Reveley Lodge, where they learnt all about life in a Victorian house. They 
were even given an afternoon tea, where they had to hold their China cup in a certain way and use the 
cake fork the correct way! As you can see from the photos, they had a fabulous day!  



Year 3  
In RE this half term Year 3 have been learning about the 5 pillars of Islam - one of which is prayer. We 

learnt that Muslim people need to prepare for prayer by washing, called ‘wudu’. We have a memory box 

to help us to remember what we can learn from some religious artefacts and images. 

 

 
Year 4 
Last week and this week, we have been working hard on our final writing piece of the 
term. Everyone has been working on their own story based on the book we have been reading, Anglo
-Saxon Boy. The stories written in the class have shown such creativity and excellent use of writing 
techniques. Well done on an amazing term Year 4s!  
 

Year 5/6  
Year 5/6 have had a busy run up to the end of Spring Term! We have had a fantastic trip to the British 
Museum, children and adults alike learned a lot about Ancient Greece through their pottery, sculptures 
and temple walls. Children have also thoroughly enjoyed learning about Good Friday in detail and cre-
ating their own Haikus. 



Nursery places still available—come and join our lovely school! 


